
Wickkiser International Companies, Inc 
1416 Whitehorn Street 
Ferndale,  WA  98248 
 
July 9, 2013 
     
Mr. Steve King   
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: TC-131154 

Dear Mr. King 

Our customer notice was posted on June 14, 2013 

On July 9, the revised notice was posted in all our passenger vehicles, in our stations and 
on our website (home page news links). On July 9, the notice was also posted to the rates 
page of our website to make it easier for our customers to find. 

We revised the notice to add a fare table on July 9, 2013 and to provide more detail 
regarding the contact information for the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission.  A copy of this notice is included with this letter. 

Sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Johnson 
President 
.  
 


